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VILMA D. EDA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education — SDO Vigan City
Vigan City, llocos Sur

Dear Ms. Eda,

Warm greetings!

In line with our commitment to environmental awa reness and education, the Ministry on Ecology is
pleased to invite the students to a free screening of the film “A Thousand Forests.” This thought-
provoking film highlights the importance of ecological conservation and sustainahility, aiming to inspire
young minds to take action in protecting our environment.

We kindly request your support in encouraging schools under your division to participate in this
meaningful event. Below are the screening details:

Venue: Vigan Convention Center
Date: February 20, 2025
Time: 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM

We believe that this initiative will greatly benefit students by deepening their understanding of
environmental issues and fostering a sense of responsibility toward nature. We would greatly
appreciate your assistance in disseminating this invitation to the respective school heads and
encouraging student participation.

For further inquiries or coordination, please feel free to contact me at 09360410338,

Thank you for your continuous support in promoting environmental education. We look forward to
your positive response and the participation of your students.

—
EFLE P. CORPUZ

MOE Coordinator
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E———-—'——““““%j February 19,2025
To:  Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

For information and guidance. Participation of learners‘ is on voluntary basis,
however, is subject to the no disruption of classes as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s.

2005 (Time-on-Task Policy). ‘ .
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VIL D..EDA, CESO V

chools Division Superintendent

Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33

Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depedvigancity com
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Your Feedback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM
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Lo IR, Republic of the Philippines
: Province of llocos Sur
City of Vigan
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FICE OF THE CITY ADMINISTRATOR

February 19, 2025

SUPERINTENDENT VILMA D. EDA, CESOV
Department of Education
Vigan City Division

Dear Superintendent,
Greetings!

The SPCIS GS 1970 and HS 1974 will be holding a special screening of “A Thousand
Forests,” a 2024 Philippine coming-of-age musical film. The story follows five teenagers
who join the Philippine Forest Camp for a chance to travel the world. Throughout their
journey, they discover their strengths and passions while confronting various
environmental issues.

We are pleased to extend this special event to 100 Junior and Senior High School
students to watch the film at the Vigan Convention Center on February 20, 2025, at 9:30
AM.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

—

P70
MA. ROXANE T. VILLANUEVA

C-Citv Admini

February 19,2025
To:  Public Secondary School Heads

For information and guidance. Participation of learners is on voluntary basis,
however, is subject to the no disruption of classes as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s.

Sc&ools D]VlSlOIl Superintendent

Address: Mena Crisologo St. comer Rivero St., Bragy. IX. Vigan City, llocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33

Email Address: vigan city@deped qgov.ph

Website: www depedvigancity com
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